

"Christians, Remember Your Dignity."

ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

218 1st St SE
Minot, ND 58701
701-838-1026
Stleosminot.org
Church.stleos@midconetwork.com

Office Hours

Monday— Friday 09:00am-4:00pm

Monday— Friday 12:00PM-1:00PM

(Closed for lunch)

Prayer Chain # 701-838-3413

GREAT

August 16th 2020

Staff

Fr. Justin Waltz **Pastor Parochial Vicar** Fr. Gregory Crane PIR Fr. Jadyn Nelson Lloyd Krueger Deacon **Erin MacLeod Business Manager Beverly Brintell** DRE Maintenance **George Bohl** Choir William Schilling Custodian **Jack Gelting**

Mass schedule

Communion service 12:15 PM
Tuesday-Friday 12:15 PM
Saturday 4:00 PM
Sunday 8:00 AM, 9:30 AM
Sunday 11:00 AM, 5:00 PM

Confessions

Tuesday-Friday 11:45 AM
Saturday 2:00-3:30 PM
Sunday 9:00-11:30 AM

Featured Bulletin Sponsor

INDEPENDENT MENTAL HEALTH PROVIDER

Eaton & Associates • Children • Teens • Adults • Family

Mary Solberg, PhD LICSW

ADHD • Anxiety • Crisis Counseling Depression • Grief • Individual/Couples Mental Illness • Military • Trauma ... (701) 578-4491 (text) (701) 839-0474 (Office) 1705 4th Avenue NW Minot, ND 58703



Eucharistic Adoration

St. Leo's

Monday-Friday: 9AM-4PM

August 16th 2020



Readers for August 22nd-23rd

	4:00PM	8:00AM	9:30AM	11:00AM	5:00PM
Lectors	Hannah Thom	Mary Ann Bohl	Kiersa Villa	Floyd Roll Ken Roll	OPEN

Mass Intentions				
Mon. August 17rd 2020	12:15PM	Communion Service		
Tues. August 18h 2020	12:15pm	Lauren Alexander		
Wed. August 19th 2020	12:15pm	Todd Burckard+		
Thur. August 20th 2020	12:15pm	John Gerle+		
Fri. August 21st 2020	12:15pm	Souls in Purgatory		
Sat. August 22nd 2020	4:00pm	Dawn Prentice & Family		
Sun. August 23rd 2020	08:00am	Todd Magnuson+		
Sun. August 23rd 2020	09:30am	St. Leo's, St. Mary's, St. Philomena Parishioners		
Sun. August 23rd 2020	11:00am	Jason Brintell & Family		
Sun. August 23rd 2020	5:00pm	Private Intention		

We are now offering Online Giving! Visit our website to sign up and to begin contributing automatically to our parish. This convenient new system does not require you to contact your bank to sign up or to make changes. You can use any of your checking or savings accounts and the funds will be automatically transferred to our parish bank account. This system is more convenient for the parish than electronic checks from your bank. And it's convenient for you because you can make changes at any time. You can see reports on your contribution history and generate tax statements at year end. Go to stleosminot.org to get started!

Ushers for August 22nd—23rd

4:00PM	Barb Stredwick Pat Richter		
8:00AM	Adrian Tuchscherer Rob Lowe		
9:30AM	Bryan Korgel Rhonda Korgel		
11:00AM	Steve Lipp Ryan Bryans		
5:00PM	OPEN		



St. Roch

THE SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DE PAUL

The Gospel today announces that the kingdom and salvation are for all people. It is our persistent calling out to Jesus and our faith that ocunt, for Jesus always Responds.

With Love for your neighbors who have nothing, look around your house to see what furniture, household items, and clothing you no longer use... and give it to the Society of St. Vincent de Paul.

BULLETIN INFO

Reminder: The deadline to send in bulletin information is Tuesday's by noon!

MASS INTENTIONS

Fr. Nelson has a multitude of openings for Mass Intentions. He celebrates Masses in Foxholm, and Glenburn as well as at Bishop Ryan. If you can't find room for your intention on the St. Leo's calendar, please let allow us to give them to Fr. Nelson to celebrate.

SUPPORT OUR BULLETIN SPONSORS!

Local businesses and sponsors that advertise on our bulletins need you now more than ever. Please encourage and remind others to show their support during this time!

\$\$Collections\$\$

08/09/2020

Adult: \$14,549.22

Loose: \$843.00

Votive: \$84.00

Online: \$375.00

Total: \$15,851.22

STEWARDSHIP THOUGHT:

Jesus asks us to demonstrate our love for him through our generosity to others. In out everyday lives, He calls us to share our gifts of time, talent, and treasure with others.



Religious Education

St. Leo's Religious Education Program is in need of teachers and classroom assistants for the 2020-2021 school year.

Please contact Beverly for more information:

bever-

lv.stleos@midconetwork.com

or 701-838-1026

BISHOP RYAN CATHOLIC SCHOOL

We're Preparing for a Great Year at Bishop Ryan Catholic School! The beginning of the new school year is on the horizon, and that means time is running out on student registration for grades K-12. Our local transfer deadline is Friday, August 14th, and the next opportunity to join the Lion family won't happen until the second semester. If you're considering Catholic education for your family, now is a great time to learn what makes Bishop Ryan so special. For more information or to visit the school, please call Jaimie at (701) 838-3355 or email jbrunner@brhs.com.

Last Call for Little Lions Preschool!

We're down to the last few spots in our Little Lions Preschool classes for the 2020-2021 school year! Little Lions Preschool offers half-day classes with music, physical education, and library time for children who are bathroom-trained and three-years-old by July 31, 2020. For more information or registration information, please call Jaimie at (701) 838-3355 or email *jbrunner@brhs.com*.

BISHOP RYAN CATHOLIC SCHOOL

Scrip: Scrip is being sold in the parish office and at Bishop Ryan. Using Scrip to pay for your purchases helps support Bishop Ryan Catholic School and families for their tuition. Scrip is available for groceries, gas, dining out, household supplies, clothing, furniture, vehicles, tires & accessories, eye care, bikes, and more.

Dreams Can Come True... if You've Got the Right Ticket! The annual BRCS "Dreams Can Come True" Raffle tickets are available now, with ten amazing prizes up for grabs, including a \$15,000 I. Keating Furniture World Shopping Spree and \$20,000 cash! The grand prize drawing will be held August 25th, and all proceeds help provide the foundation for providing a Catholic education for students in our community. Get your ticket now from any Bishop Ryan family, any of the Minot Catholic parish offices, or the administration office at the school, and thank you for supporting Bishop Ryan Catholic School!